
From: jeff.gibson
Sent: Friday, January 26, 2024 9:15 AM
To: planning <planning@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Planning Application Invalid Letter 24/00149/AGR

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognise
the sender and know the content is safe]

Information provided as requested.
1. Payment

The sum of £120 was paid on 17/01/2024 

2.Material used.
This would be 150mm deep hardcore topped with 25-50mm deep finer

material.
Jeff.Gibson.


